Photo Postcard

Courtesy of Bill FARRAN, USA

Lena Spiegel Farkowitz wrote this postcard to
her mother, Mina but never mailed it in 1913,
when Peter was five years old. It is the same
year in which Lena died. Louis Farkowitz
framed the postcard in a home made frame. In
the mid 1990’s Bill and Elaine reframed the
photo and discovered that it was a postcard.
With the help of Murray Spiegel’s friend
Rebecca Levine the post card was translated
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JOE, BEN, AND PETER

Dear Mother, "you should live" (an idiomatic Yiddish phrase).
L report to you that we are _ well, the same hoping to hear
till 120 years. Amen. Dear Mother, I send you this picture of
your grandchildren.

(Signed) Arye Itsik and Yosef and Lass ....[Abraham Issac
(Peter), Joseph and Ben
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